THIS IS an informational PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
Mrs. Nannette Johnston 

DATE:
February 17, 2011
SUBJECT:
Building/construction site inspector position

ISSUE

The Board has asked for information on a Building/Construction Site Inspector 

FACTS


On May 21, 2009, the Board was given the attached information paper on a Building/Construction Site Inspector Position.  (See attached Information Paper).


It was concluded from discussion that the best scenario was to contract out for this service.  The attached contract was reviewed and approved for a specific time period (September 15, 2010) which was in relation to the amount of construction projects that were in process at the time.


A job description is attached for the Board to review.


Current projects in progress are:

1. Freezer Replacement at Lincoln Trail Elementary School  (Est. April 8)

2. Restroom and Concession stand area at John Hardin High School (Est. April 1)

3. Phase 5 North Hardin High School Renovation (Est. August 1) 

4. Phase 3 Radcliff Elementary School Renovation (Est. August 1)
5. Vine Grove Elementary School Renovation (June 1, 2011 to July30, 2012)

Future facility projects on district facility plan.
CONCLUSION

Is the board interested in seeking a Request For Proposal (RFP) on contract services for a building/construction site inspector for related projects?

